
July 2022 
 
University South Neighborhood Assn. 
Monthly Meeting - Triangle Park - Tuesday, July 5, 2022 
 
The neighbors of USNA held their July meeting in Triangle Park. Seven people were in attendance on the 
hottest (so far) day of the year. This meeting was the first since May, as the June meeting was to be 
cancelled due to inclement weather.  
 
Vice President, Mitch Luman, opened the meeting and welcomed everyone. Mitch started the meeting 
inquiring if anyone had any concerns to bring up. 
 
Evansville PD, Crime Prevention Officer (CPO) Chadd Diedrich presented the crime report. As part of his 
report, Officer Diedrich urged everyone not to leave valuables in their vehicles, to keep valuables out of 
sight and to lock their cars.  
 
Treasurer, Shannon Stigleman, reported $324.69 in our checking account. 
 
Mitch Luman reminded everyone that new officer candidates need to come forward soon. Currently, the 
position of President is vacant, and officers in the positions of VP, Treasurer and Secretary have been 
served by the same individuals for several years. Mitch asked if anyone would like to step up to serve. 
We also are in need of two United Neighborhoods of Evansville (UNOE) representatives.  
 
Mitch reported on the construction of the new pedestrian bridge to be completed in a few years at HWY 
41 & Washington Avenue, which will include an improved and radically different) traffic intersection. 
Mitch briefly described and asked for opinions on the proposed new pickle ball courts & tennis stadium 
at Wesselman Park. Comments in favor, and questioning why the vacant Roberts Stadium parking lot 
were not considered were aired. Mitch mentioned that those opinions could be expressed at a Park 
Board meeting on Wednesday, July 6. 
 
Danielle Neeley suggested that USNA hold a plant swap. It was agreed that would be an excellent idea 
for fall of this year. The meeting adjourned. 
 
The next two USNA meetings will will take place in the Media Center at Bosse HS. 
 
-August 2 Speaker Brian Fox from ESWU 
-September 6 Speaker Noah Robinson, Candidate for Sheriff 
 
Submitted by: Mitch Luman 


